
Fall is Here!

The coming months should be 

tons of fun here at The Nest. 

We’re looking forward to sharing 

with your children the beauty 

that comes with the changing of 

the seasons. We plan to work 

with pine cones, pine needles 

(painting), beautifully colored 

leaves (color hunt), pumpkins 

(scooping out the insides), and 

other natural materials that 

really showcase this wonderful 

season. 

Please feel free to bring in any 

interesting or autumn items to 

share with the children. Henry 

Montgomery recently brought a 

giant dried gourd that rattled 

with seeds. 

Thank you,

Leah, Caroline, and Stephanie

We need a few volunteers for 

Halloween at The Nest! We’re 

hoping we can do a sort of 

Trick-O-Treat with the entire 

school. Halloween is on a 

Thursday, which is usually our 

outdoor play day. The idea 

would be for parent volunteers 

to be stationed in a different 

space outside (front yard, area 

near the kitchen, the deck and 

playground). There would of 

course be a teacher there with 

you as well and we could help 

you plan something fun to do 

with the children like face 

painting or rolling in hay. You 

could also pass out some sort of 

small treat (Please, no candy!  
Think stickers, fruit, etc…). 

Please let us know if you would 

like to volunteer.

“Trick or Treat”

Dates to remember:
• October 12 - Parent workday 9-12

• November 16 - The Nest Fest 7-10

• October 14 - Henry Schulz’s Birthday

• October 15 - James’ Birthday
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